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Welcome To Fourth Grade 

                                         September  5, 2018      
Dear Parents, 

 
Welcome to 4th grade! This year will be a fascinating year of learning!  We will strengthen and expand our skills as readers, writers and mathematical problem solvers as we tackle new concepts. We will read, discuss and write about intriguing new topics to refine our literacy skills. Writing is greatly emphasized across the subject areas. All writing assignments will be written on loose-leaf paper, or in our Writer’s notebook.  In social studies, we will explore the history of our government as well as an in depth case studies.  In math, we will delve deeper into place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication, division, fractions, estimation, geometry and more! Science experiments guarantee to lighten up our mind and imagination.  These are just a few of the interesting and captivating experiences waiting in the year ahead!

Students are expected to be prepared for class with supplies each day. It is imperative that your child comes to school on time at 7:50am daily. All supplies indicated on the supply list must remain in school. Have extra supplies at home for your child. A second supply list will be given around January 2019 if necessary. Homework is assigned daily and available on our grade website at  http://ps136.weebly.com. Our two sided Weekly Homework sheet explains each night’s homework with a reading log on the back. Homework sheets are collected weekly and must be signed by parent. There will always be writing, math and reading. Some days social studies, science, and word work.  
Check your child’s school bag daily. A Communication Folder will go home daily. Review, sign and date all work to verify that you have reviewed the covered material with your child. Special projects and reports will be assigned throughout the school year. Please follow directions and adhere to all deadlines. All trip permission slips, money, or notes should always be sent in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class on it. 
If you have any questions, concerns, or if you would like to visit our classroom we are available every Tuesday from 2:20-3:30pm. Once again, welcome to fourth grade- “An Amazing Place to Bee!  
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     Sincerely,
Grade 4 Teachers
                 Ms.Lamour, Mrs.DeRosa, Mr.Hossain, Ms.Ashley, Ms.Britton 
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